










 
 

 
Tuesday, 22 June 2016 

 
Dear Sadiq Khan, 
 
We, the members of Camden Momentum, would like to congratulate you on your 
successful election as London Mayor. You fought a strong and honest campaign 
and we were all proud to be involved. Many of us knocked on doors, called 
people, helped people to polling stations, gave leaflets and put on events 
encouraging people to vote for you. We are proud to have supported the election 
of a Labour Mayor who we know will stand up for the issues that matter to 
Londoners. 
 
This is a difficult time for many Londoners. Austerity is biting hard on the most 
vulnerable. Our NHS is in crises across the board. Housing is unaffordable. Social 
care and indeed all council services are being cut savagely by the Conservative 
Party. 
 
Given the hard times Londoners face at the moment, and the wide range of vital 
issues that the London Mayor needs to take on, we were disappointed that you 
choose to use your new platform to publically criticise the Labour leadership. 
Your comments to the media fed, perhaps inadvertently, so much into the 
narrative of those inside and outside the party attacking Jeremy Corbyn. Given 
that hundreds of thousands of Labour members overwhelmingly elected Corbyn 
last year as our Party Leader, and many thousands of these worked so hard to 
get you elected, this seems particularly unfortunate.  
 
Many people turned to Jeremy Corbyn last year to provide a progressive 
alternative to austerity. His election in 2020 will be a major victory for all 
Londoners. Whilst we welcome internal debate, we ask you to please avoid this 
kind of public criticism of the elected Labour leadership, and focus your efforts 
on the urgent needs of Londoners. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Members of Camden Momentum (Holborn & St Pancras CLP & Hampstead & 
Kilburn CLP) 
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